
COLORADO SPRINGS FINE ARTS CENTER
30 WEST DALE STREET COLORADO SPRINGS, COLORADO 80903

May 8, 1973

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Milo M. Naeve, Director

Dear Laura:

A local collector has brought me a fascinating series of photo­
graphs on the subject of Indian Life in New Mexico by a photographer 
whose name is Harmon Parkhurst. I would judge by the style and type 
of photographs that they must date from the 20's and 30*s.

I find no information here about Parkhurst, and I am writing 
you in hopes that you may have some information or be able to place 
me in contact with someone who could give me comments about his life.

I have made arrangements to exhibit the photographs, possibly this 
summer; and I would, of course, hope to have some comment about the 
man and his work.

My best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Director
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